
First "Respite For Caregivers" musical 
program given in Union County 

Scotch Plains, NJ: On Thursday October 18, Music for 
all Seasons gave the first performance in its new Respite 
for Caregivers program at the home of Ethel and Harold 
Mayland in Union, New Jersey. The Ebbets Field Trio, 
composed of David Hattner, clarinet, Gill Dejean, 
bassoon, and Meighan Stoops, clarinet, performed for an 
hour, in a program bringing live music into the home of a 
couple who were celebrating the combined occasion of 
their 60th wedding anniversary and her 84th birthday. 

 

The Respite for Caregivers program is a pilot program, 
funded by a grant from the Union County Division on 
Aging and administered through the Union County 
Division of Cultural and Heritage Affairs. Music For All 
Seasons, Inc. is presenting the programs. The program 
is directed toward those who provide full-time care to 
seniors and will be performed in individual private homes 
and in adult daycare centers around the county. The 
goal is to bring the therapeutic power of music as a 
respite to caregivers. The Union County Division of 
Cultural & Heritage Affairs provides programs and 
services in the arts and history to the residents of Union 
County and administers grants through funding from 
various County and State sources. As a local resource it 
provides information and support to Union County 
cultural organizations. 

 Music For All Seasons, Inc. (MFAS) takes live music 
into residential institutions such as hospitals, nursing 



homes, geriatric centers, prisons and schools for special 
children. MFAS individually tailors a series of programs 
to meet the needs of each facility, with first-rate 
professional musicians fostering the role of music as an 
active part of the healing process. Like their audiences, 
the scores of young musicians who perform for MFAS 
also benefit greatly from the interactive experience. 
MFAS is assisted by a Board of Advisors of twenty-four 
internationally recognized artists from around the world, 
chaired by Dudley Moore. Music For All Seasons is 
currently celebrating its tenth anniversary season and is 
active in New York, New Jersey, Pennsylvania and 
California. Both Music For All Seasons and the Union 
County Division of Cultural & Heritage Affairs are funded 
in part by the New Jersey State Council on the Arts, 
Department of State. For further information on this 
program, contact Susan Coen at the Union County 
Division of Cultural & Heritage Affairs at 908 558 2550. 

	
  


